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At SameGoal, user feedback is extremely valuable to us. SameGoal is a live system that is

constantly updating and we often use input from districts to help guide which items to

focus on next.

While we always appreciate when users reach out to us to provide feedback, we are

taking steps to be more proactive as we strive to provide the best product and service to

our users.

Starting soon, we will begin sending quick and optional user experience surveys to

proactively gather input from a wider range of users in an e�ort to meet the wants and

needs of as many of our users as possible.

When we release these surveys, we will be sending in-app noti�cations to users with a

link to the survey. If you receive one of these noti�cations, we would greatly appreciate it

if you took a couple minutes to provide your feedback.


